
 
 

                                                                            
 

Corbridge Church of England First School 
  

St Helen’s Lane Corbridge Northumberland NE45 5JQ   

Phone 01434 632534 Fax 01434 634568   
Email:   Admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk   

Headteacher:  Miss J Ainsley       

21st October 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 7th November the children will be having a special Bonfire Night themed lunch and 
Mrs Dobson has kindly invited children who usually have a packed lunch to join the others that 
day.  
 
The children will have beefburgers or sausages in a bun with chips and baked beans followed 
by rocky road chocolate crispies, so if your child would like to have a school meal for one day 
only please complete the slip below and return it to school with your payment of £2.10 (cheques 
payable to NCC) no later than Monday 3rd November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
           
 
 
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Headteacher       
 
 
 
 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
My child ………………………………………. Class …………..would like to have a school  
lunch on Friday 7th November.   
 
I enclose £2.10. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………. 


